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Oregon’s tax burden is already too high on working families.  Stop Oregon payroll 

taxes and think about lowering income taxes to make this state more competitive, so 

businesses will expand here and pay taxes, rather than having to lay off workers or 

leave the state. Didn’t we just pass the Oregon CAT?  Can’t that be enough? 


